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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that due to attendance numbers, we have 

come to the difficult decision to cancel Football club for key stage 1, 

Street dance for key stage 1 and 2 and all Chess clubs. 

The last sessions will be taking place this week and will not continue 

after the February half term. 

I understand this is may be disappointing however we are working 

towards other opportunities for all children and I will write to you 

again once these have been confirmed. 

Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions or 

concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Miss Mollett 
Executive Headteacher 
on Behalf of Leopold Primary School 
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